
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 48, 2024 - 25 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                   February 18, 2025 

 

Please note that tomorrow, Wednesday, will be a full working day.                    

I had previously informed you that tomorrow would be a half working day, 

but due to unavoidable circumstances, this has been rescheduled                      

to Monday, February 24. We regret any inconvenience caused                              

due to this change of date. Thank you for our understanding! 

 

                                  

Brother Sanil Tharayil 
Principal  
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